
Dear Chairs Johnson, Steiner-Hayward, and Rayfield, and members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of state funding for the Greater Toledo Aquatic and Community Center.  

The Greater Toledo Pool is a great facility and has offered swimming alternatives not available elsewhere.  The pool needs funding 
for renovations in order to remain in operation.  It is an asset to the community that needs your support.

Thank you.

Sara Skelton
Newport, Oregon


